
 

STUDIO RULES 
-Dancers should wear cover ups coming and going from class to their cars. Dancers should 
arrive in street shoes and change in to their dance shoes in the lobby/dressing room area. 
Dance shoes should not be worn outside.  
 

-Dancers should be dropped off and picked up promptly and on time. Teachers will escort them 
from the door to the dance room and then return them to you outside at the conclusion of 
class. The teachers do have additional classes to teach, so picking up on time is essential. 
Should you arrive late, text 919.778.0888 and a teacher will be with you ASAP. If the door is not 
opened within a few minutes, please knock on a window to the dance rooms and one of the 
teachers will let you in. Please be patient if you are late, as the teacher may be in the middle of 
running a combination or dance.  
 

-Water is the only drink that should be brought in the studio for the health and safety of the 
dancers and the cleanliness of the studio. No Food or Drink should be in the dance rooms and 
ALL FOOD should be disposed of in trash cans. Drinks should be poured out prior to throwing 
them in the trashcans. 
 

-Students are expected to be respectful, not hang on bars, follow instructions and treat each 
other kindly. They should act in a Safe, Respectful and Responsible manner at all times.  
 

-Any concerns should be discussed directly with the Instructor of that class. Mary may be called 
if needed at 919.778.0888. Please schedule conferences, as impromptu conferences will disrupt 
classes. Peggy 919.580.7782, Meagan Sutton 919.440.9255, Megan Beachem 984.209.6227, 
Kelly Fritzinger 216.798.7346. 
 

-No smoking on the premises to promote healthy lifestyles and so dancers are not exposed to 
second hand smoke. 
 

ALL Studio Required Attire and additional items for dance can be found at our dance store 
online! 
https://www.discountdance.com/search/teacherid:135118?tp=135118&teacherSearch=goldsb
oro,%20nc 
-Families are responsible for information that is shared via REMIND and on the SGB/GB 
Facebook Page. If you are not receiving these messages, see your instructor or text Mary 
919.778.0888 IMMEDIATELY to let us know!  
 

-All additional information, as well as a copy of these rules, can be found on our studio website 
www.goldsboroballet.com  


